Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

25th June, 1937

I am rebturning under separate cover
one copy of the plan, forwarded with your letter of the 22nd
instant, of stern tube proposed for liessrs. Deutsche Werftls
Yard Nos.201/4, and have to acquaint you that this plan will
be approved, provided the stern tube be constructed as shown
thereon and be fitted to the satisfaction of The Surveyors.

I amy, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretarye.

A.Chisholm,E8q «y

HAMBURG o




